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Bellevue School Board Names Mike Hilmer Next District
Superintendent

May 7, 2024

BELLEVUE, IA — The Bellevue Community School District School Board has named Mike
Hilmer as the district’'s next superintendent.

Currently serving as the grades 7-12 activities director and physical education teacher, and
head boys’ basketball coach in the North Linn CSD, Hilmer brings a wealth of experience to his
new role. Additionally, he is completing a superintendent internship with the district. In these
roles, he has overseen all aspects of 7-12 athletics and fine arts programs, and he has led the
district’s facilities committee in strategic planning for future improvements.

Hilmer brings over 25 years of experience from North Linn, where he has demonstrated
dedication and leadership. He holds a master’s degree in PK-12 education administration from
Grand Canyon University and is currently completing an advanced studies certificate in
superintendency from the University of Northern lowa. Prior to assuming his current roles,
Hilmer served as a middle school social studies teacher in the Estherville Lincoln Central CSD.

“Our family is very grateful and excited to be joining the awesome team at Bellevue CSD,” said
Hilmer. “We really appreciate the opportunity and look forward to working with so many terrific
people.”

Board members worked with Grundmeyer Leader Services to conduct the search. Hilmer
interviewed with interview groups consisting of students, parents, teachers, and community
members on May 6, 2024.

Hilmer will officially begin leading the Bellevue Community School District on July 1, 2024.
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https://www.grundmeyerleadersearch.com/

